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Headteachers special mention to: Our new nursery pupils who have settled in so well 

 

 

   

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 

be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk 

found on our website: http://www.st-marys-

bod.eschools.co.uk/website  
Year 1 went to St Mary's Church with Mrs 

Breslin to find out what is inside a church. 

Pupils took part in a scavenger hunt, naming 

what they saw and sketch work 

 

Pupils representing our school at 

the Cross Country event last week 

Year 4 are learning about how sound is 

created!  They enjoyed observing the 

sounds and vibrations made when the 

objects vibrated the molecules in the 

air and sent sound waves to our ears 

 

In PE Year 6 have 

been testing out our 

new gym equipment 
 

Year 5 

Year 2 

Looking at books used within the church. 
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Spring Half Term  21-25 February 2022 
Inset Day   28 February 2022 
Last day of Spring Term 8 April 2022 
Summer Term starts 25 April 2022 
May Bank Holiday  2 May 2022 
Summer Half Term  30 May – 3 June 2022 
Inset Day   6 June 2021 
Inset Day   25 and 26 July 2022 
Last day of Summer Term 26 July 2022 

 

 

KS2 (Years 3-6) Lunch Booking Procedure Reminder  

-Login to Parentpay 

-Click make a booking under the pupil's name 

-Change make bookings for: ensure this is set to lunchtime 

-Week commencing: select week 

-Click make or view a booking 

-Scroll down the page and click the date required 

-Click confirm bookings 

-Follow procedure to pay in basket. 

Class Dojo 

Please check Class Dojo on a 

daily basis, everything is 

communicated through the 

app to ensure parents have 

the information they need 

regarding day to day 

schooling. 

 

Please do not use North Cornwall 

Academy’s car park when dropping 

off/collecting pupils this is private property 

and they require access at all times. Please 

note registration numbers are being logged 

and further action will be taken if this 

continues 

 

The theme of this year's Children’s Mental Health Week 
is Growing Together. 
Growing Together is about growing emotionally and finding ways 
to help each other grow. Challenges and setbacks can help us to 
grow and adapt and trying new things can help us to move 
beyond our comfort zone into a new realm of possibility and 
potential. Please watch out for more information on Class Dojo 
 

Music Lessons 

Our music lessons are well under 

way, if you are interested in your 

child learning to play the flute, 

recorder or keyboard please 

contact our Music Lead Mrs 

Langton via direct message on 

Class Dojo 

**Breakfast Club Reminder** 

 

If your child requires a place for Breakfast Club on Mondays 

please book a slot through Parentpay by 2.00 p.m. on Fridays. This 

enables us to plan the level of staffing needed. 

 

Please note due to Covid guidelines places will be capped to keep 

everybody safe, if you haven’t booked via the correct procedure 

we cannot guarantee a space and you may be turned away. 

Come sing with the choristers: Saturday 2.30-
3.30pm, Truro Cathedral 
Last summer thousands all over the world joined 
Truro Cathedral choristers’ virtual Sing2G7 
project and Cornish school children actually 
helped them lead their Mega Zoom rehearsal 
across 14 timezones. Now you can come and 
hear the choristers in person and even sing with 
them if you like. 

 
This Saturday at 2.30pm in the cathedral, the 
choristers’ family-friendly Cushion Concert will 
include the famous 'Gee Seven' song as well as 
other favourites such as 'A Million Dreams’ from 
‘The Greatest Showman’ and ‘Walking in the Air’ 
from The Snowman. The hour-long concert is 
free and a truly inspiring experience for all ages. 
Everyone is welcome - just bring a cushion to sit 
on while you listen and if you love to sing, at the 
end, you’ll have the opportunity to learn and 
perform a song with the choristers.  
 
The Cushion Concert comes at the end of the 
Chorister Experience Day, for those interested in 
exploring life as a boy chorister. Parents of boys 
in years 2-4 who would like to attend that part 
of the day should 
contact christophergray@trurocathedral.org.uk. 
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